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Dear Church, 

How have two months of 2024 already come to an end? Lately I feel like life is moving a little too quickly. 
But that’s also one of the reasons why I love Sunday mornings so much. No matter what beckons us, 
Sunday morning is set aside for God. No matter what distracts us, it gets put on hold on Sunday mornings.  

Even I feel this way. By the time 9am hits on Sunday morning, there is nothing more I can do to prepare for 
worship. I can’t make any more changes to my sermon. When 9am hits, the next 3 hours are set aside for 
worshipping God.  

For many of you, of course, it’s only an hour set aside for God. And yet that hour makes a difference. And 
think about what 1 hour is in the span of a day, or in the span of a week. 1 hour is such a small amount of 
time. And yet we get to focus that 1 hour not on the worries and distractions, but on God.  

And God enters into our hearts during worship in ways that it’s hard to put into words. Sometimes those 
songs hit deeply. Sometimes I hear people say it was like the sermon was written just for them (but I 
promise, I never have any one person in mind when I write). Sometimes we just get caught up in the 
presence of the Holy Spirit. Sometimes we feel our emotions more strongly in that hour of worship than 
we do any other time of the week.  

And as a mom, I love watching my kids grow and learn on Sundays. Often, my kids ask me what the 
Children’s Moment will be about before we get to church, and the conversations we have about the topics 
are deep and beautiful. I really love raising my kids in church; I think when they grow up, they'll look back 
and see that growing up in church was one of the biggest blessings in their lives.  

That’s why I love Sunday mornings.  

Thank you, Lord, for gathering us on Sunday mornings.  

May these mornings be a blessing to all of us and teach us to be a blessing to others.  

In Christ’s abundant love, 

Pastor Elizabeth 



Church Events 

 

 Worship ► Sundays at 9am & 10:45am  

 Sunday School ► 9am  

 Bible Study ► Tues. at 12pm Facebook Live  

 Nursery ► Open and staffed on Sundays  

 Youth Group ► 1st Friday at Zion, 3rd Friday 

at Nativity, 7-10pm 

 Food Pantry ► Every Tuesday 10am-12pm 

 AA ► Sat. at 10am & 1pm, Thurs. at 5:30pm  

 Bell Choir Practice ► Wed @6:30pm 

 Chancel Choir Practice ►  Wed @7:30pm 

 March 1 ► Youth Group, 7pm @Zion 

 March 7 ► Lenten Bible Study, 6pm 

 March 9 ► Jr. WAY event at Ebenezer UCC 

www.zionuccton.com/JRWAY 

 March 10 ► Annual Meeting, 10:30 Worship, 

followed by 11:30 meeting and lunch. 

 March 12 ► Consistory, 7pm 

 March 14 ► Lenten Bible Study, 6pm 

 March 15 ► Youth Group, 7pm 

 March 15► Women’s Fellowship, 11am 

 March 18 ► Trustees, 7pm 

 March 21 ► Lenten Bible Study, 6pm 

 March 23 ► Basket Raffle at Zion! 12-3pm 

 March 28 ► Maundy Thursday, 7pm 

 March 30 ► Breakfast w/the Easter Bunny 

 March 30 ► Community Dinner, 5pm 

 March 31 ► Easter Sunday!  

 Save the date: Zion’s Listening Event & 

Dinner ► April 16th at 5:30pm! 

 

 For more events:  

www.zionuccton.com/events 

Consistory Meeting Minutes 

www.zionuccton.com/meeting-minutes 

Sunday School Forms 

Parents, take a moment to fill out this Sunday 
School form if you haven’t already.  

www.zionuccton.com/sunday-school/ 

Wedding Forms 

Have an upcoming wedding to schedule?  

www.zionuccton.com/weddings/ 

Rental Forms 

Need to rent Kuck Hall or a classroom? The 
Rental form is available online: 

www.zionuccton.com/rental-agreement/ 

Funeral Planning Forms 

Have you taken time to fill out your Funeral 
Planning form? You can do so at any time on 

our website.  

www.zionuccton.com/funeral-plans/ 

Our Biggest Fundraiser of the Year is  
almost here! 

Spread the word, sign up to volunteer, bring in 
baskets, and help in any way you can! 

 

Zion UCC’s Cabin Fever 
BASKET RAFFLE 

 
Saturday, March 23 

12-2:40pm 
Drawing Starts at 3 

See flyers in this Zionite for more details. 
Share the information on Facebook by 

sharing this link: 
 https://fb.me/e/1u1nObIyx 

https://www.zionuccton.com/meeting-minutes/
https://www.zionuccton.com/sunday-school/
https://www.zionuccton.com/weddings/
https://www.zionuccton.com/rental-agreement/
https://www.zionuccton.com/funeral-plans/
https://fb.me/e/1u1nObIyx


NEW JR WAY! 
Exciting news! We're starting a Jr. WAY for the younger kids!  

All Western Area kids are welcome to attend our Jr. WAY Car-

nival Day at Ebenezer United Church of Christ on March 9 from 

9:30-11:30am.  Sign up online at www.zionuccton.com/jrway 

http://www.zionuccton.com/jrway?fbclid=IwAR0DL3gB-0fD2VhsZLqLkkaO33o4purv-p-m1oVeOOotXXYIdfcqeMlEXRo


 

Welcome to our New Conference Minister! 

 
Rev. Dr. Marsha Williams has been elected as the new Conference Minister of the NY Conference of 
the UCC. She has served as our Transitional Conference Minister for the last two years, and prior to 

that, she was one of our Associate Conference Ministers.  
 

It’s exciting that the election happened during Black History 
Month, because while Dr. Williams is not our first Conference Min-
ister of color, she is our first female Conference Minister of color. 

 
Rev. Dr. Williams has been actively involved in the Western Asso-
ciation, and attended our last meeting in November (at St. James 

UCC in Hamburg). She has also worked with our own pastor as 
Pastor Elizabeth has served as Moderator of the Western Associa-

tion for the last 3 years.  
 

Congratulations to Rev. Dr. Marsha Williams! Her love for the Lord 
is evident and we rejoice with her! 

 
To watch the video where Dr. Williams gives a word of thanks for 

her election, click this link. 

SIGN UP GENIES 
We’ve moved our Lector Sign Up to Sign up Genie to make it more accessible. You can 

also sign up to help with our March Community Dinner on Holy Saturday.  

Thank you for signing up! 

https://bit.ly/3SPYW20 https://bit.ly/3UYB2nF 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tw_aDbkJrds
https://bit.ly/3SPYW20
https://bit.ly/3UYB2nF


Youth Group WAY Retreat 

The Youth Group had a great February  
Retreat with the Western Area Youth! 

If you have youth grades 7-12, invite them to 
Friday Night Youth Group so they can  

participate! 
1st Friday of the Month:  

7-10pm at Zion UCC 
3rd Friday of the Month:  
7-10pm at Nativity UCC 

 
For the Summer Mission Trip, WAY is going to 

Detroit, Michigan (staying in Livonia, doing 
work in Detroit). The dates are July 8-14. 

The deadline to sign up is May 1!  
Sign your youth up today! 

Register online:  
www.zionuccton.com/WAY  

https://www.zionuccton.com/WAY


Prepare for Easter during the Season of Lent 

Lenten Bible Study 
Thursdays 

February 22-March 21 
Join us in the  

Overflow Room 
Bring your own Bible or 

use one from church.  
6pm. 

Maundy Thursday 
Worship 
March 28 

Join with us for this 
deeply spiritual worship 

service as we walk 
through the last supper.  

7pm. 

Good Friday 
March 29 

Come to the church to 
walk the Labyrinth and 

the Stations of the Cross 
on this solemn  
Good Friday.  

8:30am-12pm. 

Palm Sunday: 
March 24 

Easter Sunday: 
March 31 

Service times are still at 
9 & 10:45. Do not miss 
these truly important 

Sundays! 

Save the Date: 
 

Annual Meeting of Zion UCC 

Approval of Officers &  

 Annual Budget 

Date: March 10th  

10:30am Worship 

11:30am Meeting 

12:30pm Lunch 
 

NOTE THERE IS ONLY ONE SERVICE AT 
10:30AM. This is also Daylight Savings 
Time so we’ll set the clocks forward. 

Envelopes are available for 

pick up in Kuck Hall. 

 

If you use envelopes for your 

giving, pick up your envelopes 

next time you’re in church. If 

you do not have envelopes, 

but would like them, you can 

sign out a box in Kuck Hall.  

Thank you! 

New Lector Sign Up For  

Sunday Worship Services! 

https://bit.ly/3UYB2nF 

https://bit.ly/3UYB2nF






Join us for a fabulous evening filled with tastings of wine, beer, sweets, 

and light bites provided by local businesses. 

The event includes free valet parking, a silent auction, baskets, multiple raffles, candy buffet and music 

by Jay McDonnell. One of the evening highlights is the ceremony introducing some of our past wish   

recipients, making the evening truly special. 

 

Must be 21+ Years to Attend 

Proceeds fund wish experiences for seniors, HERO boxes for Veterans, gifts for our holiday giving program and vari-

ous events for seniors throughout the year. The support of community members, vendors and corporate sponsors 

has allowed us to grant over 400 wishes to date! On behalf of all our wish recipients, "thank you!" 

https://bit.ly/3IkNQgE 

Have you invited anyone to 

church lately?  

There are many people in need of a   

loving, inclusive, community of faith. 

Don’t be afraid to ask people to join you 

on Sunday mornings! 

https://bit.ly/3IkNQgE







